A tip of the hat

The Tundra Times owes a debt of gratitude to Harold
Schetzle, public information officer for the Alaska Fed-
eration of Natives (AFN). On loan from the AFN as act-
ing managing editor, Harold held the paper together for
more than two months, putting out seven regular editions
plus the Fur Rondezvous special edition, then assisted
greatly during the recent transition to new management.
It was a total immersion, sink or swim challenge. Harold
met it and kept things afloat. He did well, and he says he
will continue to assist the paper. Thank you, Harold.




